
 

 

PARENT COUNCIL 

We continue to have a good representation across the breadth of the school with only P7 not having 

a Class representative. 

Louise Barnett stepped down as Secretary, Alice Crowley is happy to take on duties and Parent 

Council agreed to use PKC funds to pay Clerk Fee, which will then be donated to school. 

Jen Campbell stepped down as Social Media secretary, Facebook group is maintained between 

parent council members. 

Kevin Maxwell stepped down as class representative, there were 2 within the class so other class 

representative able to pick up. 

COMMUNICATION 

ParentPay continue to be sent out on behalf of Parent Council by school to allow us to capture all 

families. 

Class contact groups continue to be successful and allow informal connections between families. 

FB group still present and continues to have a little interaction but parent/carer survey indicated 

people enjoyed the information shared and wanted to keep it.   



 

MEETINGS 

Met termly last year and it worked well, introduced hybrid meetings and recording to allow accuracy 

of Minutes. 

EVENTS 

Quiz and Christmas Fayre very successful at bringing people together informally and also raising 

funds. Christmas Fayre and Fun Day with Parish another success with encouraging numbers at Mass 

as take place directly after, so bringing the whole school/parish community together.  

Beetle Drive and Ceilidh didn’t make profit but were both ran on school nights, if considered going 

forward would run on a weekend. Look at pricing of Ceilidh so it is still affordable for families but 

covers cost of band if possible. 

EXTERNAL CONTACT 

Successfully collaborated with school and the community council to get safety rail and temporary 

speed bumps in place. Will continue to engage with them on outcome of data capture and plan going 

forward. 

Have made initial contact with council regarding school toilets and will continue to communicate 

with them for updates. 

FUNDRAISING AIMS 

P1 homework bags 

P7 leavers’ gifts 

1/3 transport costs for Education Mass 

Contingency fund 

MEMBERS OF PARENT COUNCIL 

Chair – Ashley King 

Vice Chair – Susanna Murdoch 

ASN Rep – Maria Beck 

ELC class rep – Zoe Collins-Bednarz 

P1/2 class reps – Katie Speedie & Louise Chisholm 

P2/3 class reps – Zoe Collins-Bednarz 

P3/4 class reps – Tracey Wright & Deirdre Scott  

P5 class rep – Christie Thomson & Ilona Henderson  

P6 class reps – Joanne Day  

P7 class rep – Vacancy – please reach out if you would like more information or to volunteer 


